
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

March 11, 2013 

Mr. Kirk Norman 
Ventura County Watershed Protection District 
800 South Victoria Avenue 
Ventura, CA 93009-1610 

. 
Eo~Au...,u G. BAo, ... ,.. JP. 
GOVlfU.UM 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR JEPSON WASH 
DEBRIS BASIN SPILLWAY RETROFIT, VENTURA, CALIFORNIA (FILE NO. 11-041, ORDER 
NO. 93-010, SERIES NO. 043, Cl-9689, GLOBAL ID WDR 100000646) 

Dear Mr. Norman: 

On May 31, 201 1, Regional Water Quality Control Board (Regional Board) informed you that the 
subject discharge is regulated under Regional Board Order No. 93-010, which specifies your 
Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated February 6, 2012, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
Regional Board Order No. 93-010 because no discharge of groundwater had occurred during 
construction and no groundwater will be discharged after construction is completed. Therefore, 
the WDR is no longer needed. The coverage for the subject facility, under Regional Board Order 
No. 93-010, is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement under the term of the 
permit. 

If you have any additional questions, please contact the Project Manager, Mr. David Koo at 
(213) 620-6155 (dkoo@waterboards.ca.gov) or the Unit Chief, Dr. Eric Wu at (213) 576-6683 
( ewu@wate rboa rds. ca. gov). 

Sincerely, 

~~ l) 
Samuel Unger, P.BY" 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. William Stratton, Ventura County, Environmental Health Division 
Mr. Krassimir Roussev, Ventura County Watershed Protection District 
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